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The Oregon Film Office attracts production companies who hire many Oregonians, 

and those folks depend on the productions for their jobs.  The production companies 

spend a lot of money in Oregon, thus multiplying the effect of the funding spent to 

help the Film Office.  This is a win-win for Oregon and the Oregonians who work in 

this business. 

Each production must be separately incented to work here, and there are many 

people who depend 100% on a stream of productions coming to Oregon. 


